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April 21, 1970

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Our very sincere thanks for giving of your time to serve as a judge 
for our first Poster Design Competition.

As you may know, a winner was selected from the computation of all 
the judges’ scoring. The winning entry is the striking pen and ink 
sketch of the opera theatre by Paul D. Kinslow of Santa Fe. We are 
currently arranging for the work to be lettered, and we expect to 
have the finished product ready for distribution by mid-May.

It was only through your help that we were able to conclude the com­
petition successfully, and we may now look forward to a considerably 
expanded competition next year.

Again, our warmest thanks.


